
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 6, 2015 
 
TO: ITE Members, Friends, Students and Guests 
 
The October 2015 meeting of the ITE Manitoba Section will be held on 
Thursday, October 15, beginning at 12 noon at the Round Table Steak 
House and Pub located at 800 Pembina Highway.  
 
Presenting this month is Scott Suderman, C.E.T., P. Eng.  Scott is a 
transportation engineering professional with over 10 years of experience in 
both the public sector and the consulting industry. He has a variety of 
experience in the planning and design of all types of transportation facilities. 
 
Within the City of Winnipeg Public Works Department, Scott currently leads 
the Transportation Facilities Branch.  His presentation will be on the recent 
Council approved Pedestrian and Cycling Strategy which sets out the 
vision for walking and cycling in Winnipeg over the next 20 years. 
 
Please note that the price of the luncheon is $20.00 for members and 
friends and $15.00 for students.  Cash fees will be collected at the 
luncheon. 
 
Hope to see you there! 
 
 
Jennifer Chapman, P. Eng. 
Secretary 
ITE Manitoba Section 
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